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John Wormald Esq.,
Surveyor to Lloyd's Register,
Singapore.

Dear Sir,

8/8 "SEMIRAMIS".

With reference to your letter of the 2nd inst., we have
the pleasure to inform you to have received telegraphic advice
from our London office that they agree to our proposal to take
% the 8/S "SENIRAMIS" out of Lloyd's class.

You will no doubt be advised by our London office of
the foregoing at an early date.

We therefore do not consider it necessary that you or
Mr. S.A.Anderson of lMessrs. Ritchie & Bisset proceed to Plad joe
for carrying out the boilersurvey on abovementioned vessel.

I am, dear Sir,
Yours feithfully,

-— e

Marine Superintendent.
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